
Strathclyde Pension Fund – Audited Annual Accounts 2023/24 approved. 
 
2 With reference to the minutes of 26th June 2024 (Print 3, page 184) accepting 
the unaudited Annual Accounts for 2023/24 and noting that the unaudited accounts 
would be submitted to EY, who upon completion of the audit would report its findings 
to this committee by the end of September 2024, there was submitted a report by EY 
regarding the audited Annual Accounts for 2023/24. 
 
After consideration, the committee  
 
(1) noted the report in conjunction with the draft EY annual audit report in relation 

to the audit of the accounts and the full copy of Strathclyde Pension Fund’s 
audited Annual Accounts for 2023/24; and 

 
(2) approved the Audited Annual Accounts 2023/24 for signature, subject to the 

conclusion of the audit by EY. 
 
 


